For Deadhorse

Extension

< JUNEAU - Gov. William A.
Egan said recently the state has
awarded - a '$606,228 contract
-for a 1,500-foot runway"exten-
sion and other work-at Dead-
Horse Airport, which serves the
oil field operations on the North
‘Slope.

The project, let by the Pub-
lic Works Department to Alaska
General Construction Co., An-
chorage, also includes reloca-
tion: ‘of runway and taxiway
lights and installation of -addi-
tional lights. ‘

It is scheduled for comple-
tion in late August, 1974. |



